
 

 

4th April 2022 

Dear Respected Parent/Guardian     

Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you 

Ref: Y8 Information Advice and Guidance Evening  

At Eden we aim to give every student the best start in life by fostering thought, curiosity, and a desire for 

learning in all students. We strive to deliver a curriculum that promotes a student’s academic, personal, and 

social development. This is built around the strands of educational excellence, character development and 

service to community.  

 

To support our pupils’ academic journey to excellence we start our GCSE curriculum across Year 9, allowing 

pupils to have a successful transition onto GCSE specifications of study.   

 

It is now the time of the year where we ask pupils in Year 8 to select their GCSE options in readiness for Year 

9 (our GCSE transition year).  

 

As part of this we will be hosting a special options assembly to pupils on Thursday 7th April followed by a 

parent Online Information Advice and Guidance evening. Our Online Y8 IAG evening will start at 5:30pm and 

finish no later than 6:30pm.  

 

At this assembly and information evening we will outline our Options process.  

To attend the meeting at 5:30pm on Thursday 7th April please click on this link below.  

 

Y8 Information Advice and Guidance Evening Link 

 

Please do contact the school at info@egslough.staracademies.org if you have any questions.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Lisa Kiely  

Deputy Principal   

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDkxMWRlNTQtMTFmOS00NTUwLWIxMjctNDcxNjAwZWQ5MjM5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ad91cba8-ab0a-41f6-ab62-43cf47f82197%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2248815f00-1099-4379-82f8-1bb095858b41%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a
mailto:info@egslough.staracademies.org

